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Measures like this are why it feels like democracy is under attack daily. Why are we 

taking away the right for Oregonians -- particularly those who are disabled or 

disadvantaged -- to participate in democracy? As a citizen, I have friends and family 

members who have been bedridden and otherwise would not able to make it to polls, 

and would not have been able to vote if not for Oregon's mail-in ballot system. 

Oregon needs to stand tall and remain a bastion of democracy, making sure that 

every citizen who is allowed to vote can do so. It should not buckle to those who wish 

to take rights away from its citizens, and turn its back on the disabled and 

disadvantaged. 


